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Tuesday, 3 November 2020 

 

COVID-19 Coronavirus Update 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
Following the Prime Minister’s announcement on Saturday and subsequent statement to parliament yesterday, I am 
writing to provide an update on our plans.  
 
Although this will be the first time we have operated at full capacity throughout a National Lockdown, we have for a 
long time now worked together to implement measures to ensure the safety of our children, families and staff. 
Thankfully, as a result, there is very little that needs to change for us at school as things stand. We of course await the 
reviewed and updated guidance from the Department for Education, which we hope will be with us this week. In the 
meantime, please take note of the following adjustments and reminders:  
 
Masks 
From Wednesday 4th November, every parent/carer on the school site should wear a face covering. Even though you 
are outside, this further protects you, your children and our staff. Masks for staff at the school gate and classroom 
doors will not be mandatory but may be worn, as they will be communicating with the children. Please ensure you 
pass this update on to anyone who manages the school run for your child. 
 
Social Distancing  
For those of you dropping off or collecting at your child’s classroom door, please ensure you do so at a distance from 
the staff and other parents. Please ensure that only one person is picking up or dropping off your child. Any other 
parties must wait off the school premises or stay at home. 
 
Communication 
If you need to have a conversation with your child’s teacher, please make an appointment to talk to them over the 
telephone. This will ensure children can enter and leave their classrooms quickly and without causing lengthy waiting 
times.  
 
Wraparound care and clubs 
As it currently stands, our wraparound care and clubs remain open. Please note that this may have to change if the 
government plans dictate.    
 
School office 
Our school office remains closed to visitors – please continue to contact us via phone or email.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Cheska Tyler 

Headteacher 
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